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The attached is a redraft of 2007 AB−538, incorporating AA1 and AA2.  Last session,
DOT requested AA1 and AA2 to address technical concerns and to recover DOT’s
development costs for the new special plates and stickers.  AA1 and AA2 were adopted
unanimously by the committee.  Please advise if you did not intend these amendments
to be incorporated into the draft.
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